
 

 

 

Hello again Year 3! 

First, we would like to start with some very exciting news. Miss Tomlin’s baby 

boy Luca arrived happy and healthy in March. They are now both at home 

enjoying the Spring sunshine and Misss Tomlin is trying to get some rest!  

We hope your second week has gone well and you continue to enjoy the activities 

we have put on the school website. Thank you for posting pictures, we love 

seeing what you have been up to. Maisie and Sam’s Jesmond flags and window 

decorations were brilliant, and we thought Jack and Ava’s sock puppets were 

fantastic. A big well done to our top Mathletes: Joseph 3C, Mahla 3L and Fuzail 

3ST, we are looking forward to see who will be the next winners! 

Next week you might want to try to make an Easter wreath or bake some Easter 

treats – details we have put in the Week 3 Learning Project – 

Let’s Create section.  To inspire you all Mrs Stables baked a 

wonderful birthday cake for her daughter.  

Epic! are offering free online lessons on Facebook Live 

covering all sorts of topics – you may want to have a look. 

There are also some new Geography activities to try out on our Humanities tab 

on the website.   

This week Mrs Austin has been reading poetry. She loves “Don’t” by one of her 

favourite poets – Michael Rosen. As a challenge she would love you to write some 

extra verses.  After reading ‘The Lion, The Witch & The Wardrobe’ in school, 

Mr Collier recommends the rest of the Narnia series read by Kenneth Branagh – 

they are free on the Amazon Audible trial now. 

We hope you are staying safe and well. 

Keep smiling, 

From Mr Collier, Miss Sykes, Mrs Austin, Mrs Laidler, 

Mr Jones, Mrs Stables, Mrs Corrie, Mrs Kayani, 

Miss Glen and Miss Corker. 


